

## BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Laura Bennett Deputy Headteacher Mrs Sally Wall Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

## Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

Tuesday 7th January 2020

## **RE: Potential Willow Base Educational Activity**

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are looking to arrange a visit from Poole museum next half term, as part of our learning about life in Bearwood during the Iron Age. This will be a hands-on day where the children will get a real feel for what life was like in the past through a range of real, exciting and enjoyable activities. The children will have the opportunity to learn about our local history, making use of expert knowledge and our fantastic resources such as the roundhouse, within school grounds.

We have been able to arrange this activity for a reduced price of £4 per child. We believe that this is extremely good value for money, and the children will really benefit from Poole Museum's wealth of knowledge.

Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough voluntary contributions, we will not be able to go ahead with the visit. Therefore, we are asking for parents and carers to sign a commitment to pay before we make a booking. If we receive enough replies with a commitment to pay we will be able to arrange the visit and send out a letter with further details.

Please complete the slip below and return it to your child's class teacher by Monday 13th January 2020.

Mr Longland

Thank you for your support in this matter,

Mrs Preston & Mrs Mitson

RE: Potential Willow Base Educational Visit		
Name of child:	Class:	
Please delete as appropriate:		
We are making a commitment to pay £4 towards	s the cost of the visit.	
We will <b>not be</b> paying £4 towards the cost of the	visit.	
Signed:		















